Route 1
Kimberly,Idaho 83341
April 1,1967

Dr. Warren W, Caldwell

Missouri Basin Project
Smithsonian River Basin Surveys
1835 "p" Street

Lincoln, Neb, 68508

Dear Dr. Caldwell:

Would it be possible for me to subscribe to or be put on the
mailing list to receive the Rlver Basin Surveys Publications in

Salvage Archaeology.

I am currently a member of thé faculty of Idaho State Univ.
at Pocatello workinz at my home at the above address. I am worke
ing with Dr. Farl Swanson under an NSF grant to compile a history
of the 1lithlic techniques of the primitive p=soplss, and feel that
these reports would be of great help to me in my work.,

Any information you can give me regarding obtaining these
reports will be greatly appreciated and may I take this opnwortunity
to thank you in advance for any help you may give me,

Yours very truly,

Don ¥, Crabtree
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